
COVID-19 INSTRUCTIONS FOR 

PLAY AREA USERS 

Users are reminded that they use this play area 

at their own risk. 
 

Please follow this guidance: 

• Sanitise equipment touch points before and after use. 

• Sanitise children’s hands before and after use. 

• Maintain social distancing. 

• No more than 10 children at a time. 

• One user per piece of equipment at a time. 

• No eating in the park. 

• Avoid touching your face, mouth or eyes. 

• Coughs and sneezes in tissues. Dispose of these carefully. 

• Avoid mouth contact with equipment. 

• Do not enter if you have any symptoms of Coronavirus. 

• One adult family member to accompany children. 

• At busy times, only use the play area for 30 minutes to 

allow others to enter after you. 

• Dispose of all litter responsibly, especially used protective 

wear such as face coverings or gloves. Ideally, take this 

home. Or use our litter bins if there is room. 

Remember: Your positive actions will save lives! 

 


